Mary "Molly" Cochran McConnell Memorial Fund

CAMPER'S CRITERIA

- The fund will be used to send one or more youth from Warren/Washington Counties, receiving mental health or substance abuse services, to summer camp.
- The Center for Children & Families of Glens Falls Hospital receive the applications for the summer camp scholarship.
- The scholarship should be requested prior to payment for camp.



Please call Family Support Services at the Center for Children & Families of Glens Falls Hospital with any questions about the Mary "Molly" Cochran McConnell Memorial Fund at (518) 926-7068.



Summer Camp Scholarship



ABOUT THE MEMORIAL FUND

The "Molly" McConnell fund is established in memory of Molly McConnell, longtime coordinator of Family Support Services at the Center for Children and Families of Glens Falls Hospital.

Molly was held dear and respected by her colleagues and the children and families she worked with throughout Warren and Washington Counties.

In her memory, one child will receive a full scholarship to attend summer camp.

WE NEED YOUR SUPPORT!

Your financial support is needed to keep the scholarship available annually.

Donations can be made throughout the year. The Glens Falls Hospital Foundation will administer the fund.

Individuals interested in donating may make a donation directly to the Hospital Foundation in Molly McConnell's name.

Donate today to the Mary "Molly" Cochran McConnell Memorial Fund

Name:	
Address:	<i>1</i>
City:	
State/Zip:	
Donation Amount:	\$
Please make donati Glens Falls Hospital	

Molly McConnell's name.

Mail donations to: Glens Falls Hospital Foundation 100 Park Street Glens Falls, NY 12801

